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INFORMATION NOTICE ON THE PROTECTION OF 
PERSONAL DATA 

– 

COURT OF JUSTICE OF THE EUROPEAN UNION 
Everyone has the right to the protection of personal data.  

The processing of personal data by the institutions, bodies, offices and agencies of the 
European Union is governed by Regulation 2018/1725 (OJ 2018 L 295, p. 39). 

This notice explains how and why your data are used in the context of the processing 
operation concerned. 

Who is the data controller? 

The controller responsible for processing the data is the Library of the Court of Justice.  

Why do we need your data? 

We need the following data: your full name, your status (institution/university), the 
period for which you envisage using the Library over the next 12 months and your 
email address. These data are necessary for your admission to the Library of the Court 
of Justice with prior authorisation. 

The processing of your data is necessary in order to fulfil the Library’s mission, in 
particular to be accessible to external users who satisfy certain conditions. 

If you are unwilling to provide your data, you cannot be given access to the Library of 
the Court of Justice.  

Who has access to your data? 

Your data are not publicly available. Access to your personal data is available only to the 
Library of the Court of Justice.  

How long are your data stored for? 

Your personal data are stored for one year. 

What are your rights? 

In accordance with the applicable rules, you have the right to request from the 
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controller access to and rectification or erasure of your data or restriction of 
processing. 

You are also entitled to object to the processing of your data on compelling grounds 
relating to your particular situation. 
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How do you exercise your rights? Whom to contact? 

You can contact the controller as follows: 

Contact form: https://curia.europa.eu/jcms/jcms/T5_5133/contacts 

Postal address:    Court of Justice of the European Union 
    Rue du Fort Niedergrünewald 
    L-2925 Luxembourg 
    LUXEMBOURG 

We shall answer your request as soon as possible and in any event within one month. 
That period may be extended if necessary. 

You can also contact the Data Protection Officer of the Court of Justice of the European 
Union: https://curia.europa.eu/jcms/jcms/T5_5133/ 

European Data Protection Supervisor 

You have the right to lodge a complaint with the European Data Protection Supervisor if 
you consider that the processing of personal data concerning you does not comply with 
Regulation 2018/1725. 
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